
Westchester Corvette Club 

July 7, 2020 meeting minutes 

 

Attendees:  Dennis Tedesco,  Dennis Pennino,  Rich Dolce,  Wayne LaFranco,  Art Templeton,  Rich 
Sarcone, Peter Lopresti, Vinny Camporeale, Ralph Raiano, Geoffery Bono, Brian Wahl, Billy 
Schoenberg 

Meeting commenced at 6:40PM 

Rich Sarcone opened the meeting with four topics he wanted to cover.  July 12 run, Annual picnic, 
Carlyle and Fall show. 

Dennis Tedesco discussed the July 12 run to Margaretville: 7 cars will be going thus far with 10 people 
signed up.  All will meet at the Chase bank in Jefferson Valley at 8:30AM.  The route will start off on the 
Taconic north to 84 from there Dennis will lead taking the group on back roads.  Dennis will give any 
updates during the week.  If the weather is bad the run will be canceled. 

This year’s picnic will be held July 19th at Downing Park in Yorktown on route 35.  We are limited to 50 
people.  The price per head is $10.00.  All participants must have masks.  We will be located in a large 
covered pavilion so rain should not be a factor.  No rain date is scheduled. 

Rich Sarcone gave an update on Carlyle.  The event is still on.  The dates are August 27th-August 30th.  
Rich will give further updates as necessary. 

The fall car show is still on.  It will be held on October 4th.  A great deal of discussion took place regarding 
how we should address the covod 19 issue.  It was suggested we have a” Hold Harmless” form for each 
attendee to sign.  Rich will contact our insurance company for guidance on this matter. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10PM 

Our next meeting will be August 11 on-line via Zoom as we have been doing. 


